
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 8/8/2012 3:47:51 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Shall we start the lunch scheduling game? 

Sounds good - Sept. 14th works best for me. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 1:39 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Shall we start the lunch scheduling game? 

I'm proposing we aim for September. Like the 12th, 13th, or 14th. 

13th is a Commission meeting day. 

Erik appears to be available those days too. 

Let me know. 

Thanks 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 
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